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Dear Bro. Woullard and Shenandoah Bible Baptist Church, 

Doug’s Infection is Gone, Now to Handle the Leukemia 

I spent 22 days in the hospital, 7 of which I was quite sick, while the other 15 I was 
walking around the ward, building up to 2-3 miles every day, so they finally released 
me to go to our sending church’s missionary apartment to finish the remaining 
antibiotics.  After more than five weeks “resting” here in Delaware with our good 
friends and family, we were given the all-clear to drive back to Missouri.  I will see 
the doctor about the CLL next week, and then we will know more about the future 
timelines we must adhere to.  I can tell you this –   

I Hate Iv’s  --  3 Times Every Day  --  8 Hour Intervals 

Doug’s Leukemia is Treatable: My Visit With My Oncologist 

I have seen the oncologist here in Missouri, and we are looking at a new plan for the 
treatment of my CLL.  It is genetically matched to my DNA, but also quite costly.  The 
doctor’s office and our insurance are working the details out, and I should begin soon 
with this pill treatment every 12 hours.  We delayed our return to Kenya by a few 
months; to allow time to make sure I handle the treatment well and are making sure 
this recommended treatment has a doctor that can monitor it there in Nairobi.  I want 
to get back home and serve Him all I can with whatever time is left.  In the meantime, 
I have had to have 2 more units of blood, but am feeling fine now. 

Please continue to pray for Doug’s strength, Donna’s peace and God’s Healing. 

Doug and Donna Thank you for $125.00 received in April and $125.00 received in May.   


